
March 11, 2019 
 
The Warren Township Supervisors met at the Municipal Building at 5:00 PM. Chairman Bill Franklin 
opened the meeting with the flag salute being given.  All were present.  
 
The following visitors were present: 
Chris Terwilliger 
Robert Rabuttunio 
 
The secretary’s minutes were read and approved. Mark made a motion to accept the minutes and Bill 
seconded.  
 
The following treasurer’s report was given:  
 
General Fund - March 11, 2019 
Plgit $5,738.67 
Plgit Prime General $7,269.60   
Impact Plight Prime $347,198.20   
First Citizens Bank $18,302.31 
Cash Account $731.67   
Total for General Accounts $379,240.45   
 
State Account - March 11, 2019 
Plgit Prime State Account $113,335.65 
Plgit State Account $209,689.95 
Total State Accounts $323,025.60       
 
Motion to accept 
The treasurer’s report was approved. Mark made a motion to accept and Bill seconded.  
 
The visitors were recognized at this time. 
Chris Terwilliger would like to use the building on Tuesday afternoons or evenings for a family game 
time. He would like to start the first part of April. He will get back to us about a time. There will be no 
charge for this at this time but that could change in the future. There will be no electronics used during 
this game time period.  
Robert Rabuttunio was concerned because he heard a rumor that the road on Arbor Glade from his 
driveway to the state line was going to be widened and improved. He was assured that the supervisors 
have never held a conversation about this.  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Spring clean-up will be held on April 20, 2019.  Dumpsters have been ordered. A separate dumpster for 
tires was required. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The final audit letter was read from the auditors. There were no findings.  
Mark suggested we raise the secretary’s bond to $700,000. Janice will call Gannon’s.  
All correspondence was read. There was nothing to be acted on. 
  



ROAD MASTERS REPORT - Joe Vrabel 
Met with BCCD regarding Coburn Hill Project.  
Talked with land owners about changes.  
Met with PA Game Commission regarding trees the need to be cut along roadway on game lands. 
Met with FEMA regarding 2018 Flood and set up dates to inspect Flood Damages. 
Plowed and Cindered. 
Picked up brush from roadways. Cut and chipped brush on Regan and Painter Roads. 
Equipment maintenance – New steering pump on Dodge and changed oil 
New blade on grader and changed oil 
New plow lights on International 
Put lights in dump box on F800 and put fender on the back.  
Repair on the CAT Roller – changed oil  
 
All bills were reviewed and paid.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM, 
Janice Young, Secretary 
 


